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“We shall serve.” 
 

         Mark 10:45 - “For even the Son of Man came not to be served but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
I would like to begin by commending students for the way in which they have approached their examinations and 
for their exemplary conduct throughout the exam season. I have been incredibly impressed by the vast majority of 
students who have demonstrated an unrelenting commitment to their education throughout their five-year journey 
at All Saints’. They have been a wonderful year group made up of thoroughly honest, creative and dynamic young 
people.  
 
I would like to officially inform you that today is the final day for Year 11. After Wednesday 11 June, students will no 
longer be required to come into school unless of course, they are scheduled to sit an examination.  Some subject 
areas will continue to offer breakfast revision sessions (8.00am – 8.45am); however, there will not be any normal 
timetabled lessons.  
 
If your child has a morning and afternoon examination, and your child wishes to stay in school in between 
examinations, or if they are waiting for a bus at the end of the day, a study room will be provided in order to allow 
your child to revise independently. If students do leave site, they cannot come back throughout the day and of course 
those staying in school need to display the highest levels of conduct or they will have access to the site, other than 
during exams, removed.  
 
When students are in school for their exams they must be in full school uniform and not PE kit or any other clothing.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming many of our students to the Sixth Form induction days on Tuesday 24th and 
Wednesday 25th June. Attendance at this event is expected for students who are considering All Saints’ as a firm or 
insurance choice; these will be a valuable two days which will support students with the transition to Sixth Form 
study.  
 
We would be extremely grateful to receive any unwanted uniform, so if you are in a position to donate uniform, we 
will happily collect donations at reception. The following uniform items will be particularly useful: trousers, ties, PE 
hoodies and blazers. Additionally, if your child purchased a leavers’ hoodie, these will be available for collection 
after the exam on Monday 16th June.  
 
Finally, thank you for your continued support over the past five years. We wish your child every success in the 
future and we look forward to welcoming many of our students back in September as they embark on their next 
stage in education here at All Saints’ Sixth Form.  
 
Best wishes to you all, 
 

 
 
Carlo Cuomo  
Head Teacher  
 

mailto:admin@allsaints.notts.sch.uk

